Hello Michele. 

My family owns multiple homes in the Cape. I can not attend the meeting as I am a seasonal resident. 

My preference would be to NOT develop the island. It is pristine and unique as is. If someone wants to renovate, fine but not develop. 

Carleton Island will be severely negatively impacted if development is not monitored for sanitation, zoning water access, fire and ems etc. 

If they are allowed to research and start developing, I believe the developer needs to have a plan in place before ONE taxpayer penny Is spent and be required to stick to it throughout any development. 

In the future I’d like to see the meetings on zoom. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Warm Regards, 

Doris Baril
Cell 732 995-3088
Carleton Road
Cape Vincent. 

